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12/20/2017

Dear Homeowners,

Please see the attached letter from The Fairways at Fieldcreek Ranch Board of Directors and Kenyon & 
Associates.

Thank You,

Sierra Boothby

Provisional Community Manager
Kenyon and Associates Inc. 
645 Sierra Rose Dr. Suite 104
Reno, NV 89511
(775)674-8000 Ext. 202
sierra@kenyonandassociates.com



 

 

At Fieldcreek Ranch Homeowners Association 

www.fairwaysatfieldcreek.com 

        

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to our valued 
Homeowners at The Fairways at Fieldcreek Ranch! 

                                                                                                                        

             MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

On behalf of the Fairways Board of Directors and our great community managers, Kenyon & 
Associates, we would like to wish all of you a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a Happy New 
Year. It has been a pleasure and an honor to represent our Fairways neighbors this last year. We 
cannot think of a more wonderful community of people, or a more beautiful community in which 
to live. 

May your days be merry, and your home filled with loved ones, in your arms and at your hearth. 

Jack Angaran, Tom Duncan, Laura Miceli, Gretchen Swope, and Victoria Kahn, Directors 

Sierra Boothby, Bob Kenyon, and Terri Kenyon, Community Managers 

 


